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To:  ETSI MEMBERS, OBSERVERS AND COUNSELLORS 
 
Subject: Recruitment of a seconded European standardization expert in 

China. 
 

  

 
Dear Madam, 
Dear Sir, 
 
The Terms of Reference for the recruitment of a 2nd Seconded European Standardization Expert in 
China (SESEC 2) have just been published at  
 
http://www.cenelec.eu/Cenelec/CENELEC+in+action/News+Centre/CENELEC+News/General/Call+fo
r+experts.htm  
 
Please be aware that this procedure for the recruitment of a second Seconded European 
Standardization Expert in China has been launched in parallel with the proposal for co-funding to the 
European Commission (EC) and EFTA for the project. The reason for this is to avoid as much as 
possible any time gap elapsing between the end of the current SESEC project, ending in June 2009, 
and the start of this SESEC 2 project.  
This means that, in practice, the signature of the contract with the successful candidate is subject to 
the signature of the SESEC 2 contract between CEN and the EC/EFTA.  
 

Candidatures should be sent to silvia.vaccaro@cen.eu .Deadline for application is 2009-05-18. 
 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Walter Weigel 
Director General 
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